
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE JULY 2023 

 

 

  

CONTACT INFORMATION  
Highland Park Way SW & SW Holden St 
HighlandHolden@seattle.gov | (206) 900-8741 
Interpretation services are available for free. 

  

WHAT’S HAPPENING  
We are removing the existing traffic markings at the 
Highland Park Way SW and SW Holden St 
intersection. Removing this paint requires special 
equipment that is somewhat noisy, and we will be 
working outside our normal construction hours.  
 
WHEN  
Saturday, July 29 | 5 – 8 PM  
 
WHAT TO EXPECT  
We will be running loud equipment that sounds like a 
giant vacuum, but no vibration or banging is 
expected. Noisy work will be completed by 8 PM. 

Alternating traffic lanes will also be closed, but there 
will always be one lane open for cars to get through.  

ABOUT THE PROJECT  
We’re making safety improvements for people 
walking, rolling, driving at the Highland Park Way SW 
and SW Holden St intersection. This work includes: 

• A more durable traffic signal with metal poles 
that have signal lights instead of lights 
connected to wooden poles. 

• Traffic cameras to monitor and adjust the 
signal in real-time, as well as vehicle detection 
in the pavement so the signal can recognize 
when a person driving is waiting at the light. 

• Upgraded ADA accessible concrete curb 
ramps and curb bulbs at all four corners of the 
intersection. 

• Permanent crosswalks at each crossing. 

Scan the QR code to learn 
more about the project 
and to sign up for email 
updates!  

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to 
complete these improvements in your 
neighborhood! 

Evening work on July 29: Highland Park Way SW 
& SW Holden St Safety Improvements Project 

Work will take place at and near the Highland Park 
Way SW and SW Holden Street intersection.  

bit.ly/3pQCn2L 
 

mailto:HighlandHolden@seattle.gov



